McMillion, Elaine

From: Kelly, Melissa

Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 2:03 PM

To: McMillion, Elaine; Cowell, Cynthia; Hetherton, Tim
Subject: FW: Watering of Bicycles

Importance: High

Sorry, this was the response to Mr. Mosher back in June, but | may not have forwarded it to Tina for inclusion
in the report.
mjk

From: Kelly, Melissa

Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 10:47 AM
To: ‘'jimmosher@yahoo.com'

Subject: Watering of Bicycles

Dear Mr. Mosher,

Thank you for bringing the sprinkler situation to our attention. With the construction project we seem to be
having continual glitches with the sprinklers. | will contact the landscapers today and ask them to adjust the
timer in that area.

Melissa Kelly

Library Support Services
Newport Beach Public Library
1000 Avocado Avenue
Newport Beach, CA 92660
(949) 717-3852
mkelly@newportbeachca.qgov
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From: nbplsupport@newportbeachca.gov [mailto:nbplsupport@newportbeachca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 9:19 AM

To: Web Team

Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us

Submitted on 06/06/2012 - 9:18am
Submitted by anonymous user: [192.168.141.87]

Submitted values are

First Name: Jim

Last Name: Mosher

Email: immosher@yahoo.com

Attention: Other/not sure

Subject: Watering of bicycles at Central Library

Comments:
The sprinklers on the lawn at the Central Library (the one with the flagpole), including those adjacent to the
bicycle racks appear to be set to operate at around 9 am. Although sometimes referred to as a "green"
technology, bicycles actually do not require regular watering.

Since visitors to the Central Library (some hopefully coming by bicycle) have been known to arrive as early as
8 am to attend meetings in the Friends Room, it would seem to me both water-wise and more bicycle-friendly
to set the sprinklers so they end their cycle before that time.

Thank you,



